
3171 — S. 83 Street 
Milwaukee, Wis. 53219 
January 9, 1967 

Chief Jesse E. Curry 
Dallas Police Department 
Dallas, Texas 

Chief Curry: 

My letter of November 26, 1966 has not been answered. 

Your oath of office makes it mandatory that legitimate 
questions by concerned citizens be answered. 

Further, at the very least, common courtesy makes it 
obligatory that you answer. 

I shall await your answers. 

Yours truly, 

Otto X. Dobnick 
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